
 

 

MEETING DATE: July 28, 2025  

 
SUBJECT/TITLE:   RESOLUTION REVOKING AND ESTABLISHING VARIOUS ROAD SEGMENTS AS 
MUNICIPAL STATE AID STREETS IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE ROADWAY EXCHANGE AGREEMENT 
WITH ST. LOUIS COUNTY. 
 
SUBMITTED BY: Cindy Voigt, Public Works and Utilities, Engineering Division 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: Approve 

 
BOARD/COMMISSION/COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION: N/A 

 
PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION:  
July 15, 2024: Council approved the designation of W. Skyline Parkway as one-way between Hank Jensen 
Drive and the Twin Ponds.  
 
BACKGROUND: This resolution will authorize City Officials to enter into a Roadway Exchange Agreement with 
St. Louis County. Over the last year both the city and county have discussed how we can improve efficiencies 
for both agencies related to ownership and maintenance of the street network.  An agreement was reached and 
consists of roads that improve efficiency for maintenance operations for both entities and are more intuitive for 
the general public. In addition, we are removing the segment of W. Skyline Parkway from the Municipal State 
Aid System and adding Hank Jensen Drive. Revoking and designating Municipal State Aid segments requires 
City Council approval. 

 
 

BUDGET/FISCAL IMPACT: This should increase efficiencies for the Street Maintenance Division. 

 
OPTIONS: Approve or deny the segment revisions.  

 
NECESSARY ACTION: Approve  

 
ATTACHMENTS: Exhibit A Roadway Exchange Agreement, Exhibit B County/City Roadway Swap Maps, 
Exhibit C West Skyline Parkway and Hank Jensen Drive Segment Changes. 
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